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Dear Peru Swimmers, 
 

The Peru Central School District is committed to provide opportunities for our students and to maintain the 

program to the best of our ability.  Since, SUNY Plattsburgh has closed their pool and there are limited 

opportunities for Peru to swim without a pool in the district to serve our students.  We feel it is a great 

opportunity to merge with Ausable and have an opportunity to swim in the 2021-2022 school year.  We are 

excited about the merger and the willingness for Ausable to extend the opportunity for our students to 

participate in a merger. 

 

There have been several questions asked about the coaching of our athletes in the program Peru once 

offered. Peru is committed to the continued success of the program and will support Ausable with an 

additional coach.  This is a great opportunity to be able to continue to offer swimming for our student-

athletes and provide additional coaching to support the program. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas Palmer Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 


